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Dear Sirs,
I am a 5th generation descendent of an Oregon pioneer family, living on my family's 150 year old farm on the Umpqua River.  I am also a fundamentalist, ultra-conservative Republican with my own business.  As a local businessman in the construction industry, I feel very directly the economic hardships with great pain.  
I preface with that for emphasis when I say, it is time for us to take responsibility for our economy, and renounce our addiction to exploiting every last vestige of our nearly depleted ancient forests as the habitual quick fix to our economic problems. It is time to stop all further decimation of the legacy God has entrusted us with.  The ancient old growth forests are not a renewable resource, to be “harvested”.  They are the last living witness of the primordial world as it was created by our maker.  We are down to the last small percentage of that trust, and as proper stewards of what God has placed in our care, we need to let the remainder live on as a witness to our children, of the forests that once were.  God did not preserver and place this trust in our care to be utterly exploited to extinction for the financial gain of a single generation.  

I am not calling for a halt to the forest industry utterly.  But we should make it policy not to cut down any more trees over 4 feet in diameter or 150 years old.  If, as they claim, most of the logging is of newer growth, such a policy should make little difference to the economy.  But even if it were, no economic short term fix can justify the eradication of the last great trees.  The few have already grown rich off the resources of the many.   If there is any democracy left in this land, hear the voice of the people and leave the last of the big trees to their children.  
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